
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 3 April 2019 11:39 AM 
To: Sophie Margaret Whish 

Cc: Paula Thomson; Cherie.Canning@ags.gov.au; 'David.Ireland@ags.gov.au'; 
Simon.Spence@ccer.catholic.org.au; michael@ieu.asn.au; lucy.saunders@greenway.com.au; 

oshie.fagir@greenway.com.au; Nigel Ward; kerri.knopp@is.vic.edu.au; CLovell@aisnsw.edu.au; 

AMOD 
Subject: RE: C2013/6333 & AM2018/9 - ACA - Submissions in Reply [ABLAW-

ImanageDocs.FID179883] 

 
Dear Ms Whish,  
 
I refer to the attached cover letter in which the ACA requests the making of a confidentiality order in 
relation to the Work Value statement of Mr Gary Carroll.  
 
That request has been brought to the attention of the Vice President, and it is requested that the 
ACA provide an explanation of the basis upon which the confidentiality order is sought.  
 
Please provide any response by close of business Thursday 4 April 2019.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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